From: Loise Tasmen [

Sent: 04 December 2022 15:38
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 46 Priory Road - Planning Application 2022/3733/P

Foa: Ms Enya Fogarty
Dear Ms Fogarty

| am the owner of the first floor flat at 48 Priory Road and am writing to you to lodge my objection to the proposed
structure in the garden of my neighbour at 46 Priory Road.

| have studied the plans and note that the suggested structure is considerably larger than the very small, compact
shed it is replacing. In fact it almost looks as though this “outbuilding” provides some sort of living accommaodation!!

This is far from ideal in a residential area, where neighbours enjoy each other’s green places - especially in what is
called a Conservation Area.

| await your comments,
Many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

Louise Talisman

Sent from my iPad



